
Harwood Fire Hall
5424 Front St,  
Harwood, ON

Tuesday, March 7th, 2018 
6:00 pm to 8:30 pm

PRESCRIBED BURN  
OPEN HOUSE

Prescribed burns are being held at various sites across the rice lake plains this 
spring.

The Rice Lake Plains partners are hosting an open house. Experts and partners will 
be on hand to present information about prescribed burns and answer questions. 

Come learn about the history of, reasons for and the science and techniques behind 
prescribed burning and other habitat restoration activities.  

For more information, call 705-868-5374  


